Mills town request Subject

[carmen_dyer < carmen_dyer2000@yahoo.com>] To:

Jennifer Holling <jholling79.jh@gmail.com> From

Wed, Dec 16, 2020 at 6:57 PM Date

Staggers LLC would like to request from the council to be open extended hours on New Years Eve. We would like to remain open 24 hours I'd you'll allow. This year has been difficult, and anything helps. We would really appreciate your consideration of this request.

Thank you

Jennifer Wieser Carmen Wisser

Carmen Wisser 12-17-20 = 12-17-20